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"The reason I left you in Crete was that you might put in order what was left 
unfinished and appoint elders in every town, as I directed you."  Titus 1:5

August 19th 2012

Brothers and Sisters,

the names of five men considered to be fit for recognition as elders have 
been laid before the church.  These men are: Andrew Agerbak, Mike 
Farrell, Mohan Nanjundan, Paul Rowden and Toks Sowoolu. 

The London leadership team would like your feedback on their suitability 
for this role.  Please send your feedback to eldersfb@icoc.org.uk 

Here are some guidelines regarding this feedback:

• If you have a personal issue with one of these men (if you believe they 
have sinned against you and it is not yet resolved), you must take it to 
them personally.  This is not appropriate feedback. 

• We need your name on the feedback because, i. Only feedback from 
church members will be considered, ii. We may need to follow up on 
issues.

• If you have no access to email please ask a friend to help you

• The deadline for feedback is Sunday 2nd September

• If you were unable to attend the teaching day on eldership it is important 
you listen to the recordings before sending feedback. They are to be found 
on www.iccmissions.org and www.nwlcc.org. 
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• Comments could be along the lines of, 

• "I commend brother X as an elder because ......", 

• "I am not sure brother X is suited to be an elder because ..........", or 

• "I have a question I would like resolved about brother X .............."

Charles Elikwu, Franklin Walters and Malcolm Cox have been asked to 
read, pray over and assess the feedback. They will talk to individuals if 
necessary and make a recommendation to the London leadership team by 
Sunday 9th September. God willing we will then be able to recognise some 
or all of the proposed  elders at the London 30th anniversary service on 
Sunday 16th September. 

It goes without saying that we call on all members of the London church to 
make this a matter of urgent and fervent prayer.

Your brothers,

Malcolm Cox, Charles Elikwu, Franklin Walters


